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I wish to voice my STRONG OPPOSITION to the proposed changes to abortion laws in Queensland.   
 
It is morally wrong to take the life of an innocent child. A child’s life begins at conception. Who can prove 
otherwise?   
 
How can we explain a society which trains doctors and nurses who choose to devote their lives to saving 
lives and are then forced to be complicit in ending the life of a child if they want to keep their job?   THIS 
IS HORRENDOUS.   
 
Prolonged psychological trauma is common following abortion. I have personal experience of friends and 
family being coerced to choose abortion without any encouragement to seek independent counselling or 
being made aware of the emotional trauma that they may carry with them through their life.  
 
THE PROPOSED CHANGES TO OUR CURRENT LAWS ARE ABHORRENT. 
 
PLEASE VOTE AGAINST THE CHANGES. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Margaret Davis 
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